Library is Open and Operating Under Normal Business Hours
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The Atlantic City Free Public Library Main Branch (located at One North Tennessee Avene) is
open and operating under our normal business hours. The Atlantic City Library Express and
The Atlantic City Historical Museum will remain closed due to the effects from Hurricane Sandy.
The Library is happy to announced that we did not sustain any major damage to our facilities.
Free public wifi, computers, and charging stations are availble to library patrons.  Please call
the Main Library at (609) 345-2269 or check back on this website, www.acfpl.org, for updates
regarding these closings.

All fines will be waived for material that is due back during the time period that the library was
closed.

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope everyone stays safe during this difficult time.




